
To whom it may concern,

I’m extremely concerned about the development proposed at 195 and 197 Sydney rd Fairlight.

The height of the building proposed, the density of people and the lack of sufficient car parking 
are major concerns.

It is not within keeping of the local LEP and is not something residents want being built in a 
Development zoned - single residential.

If developments like these continue we’ll have to call back the former infamous and very 
popular independent State Dr Peter McDonald.

Dr McDonald was a member of parliament that would standup and fight for the residents of the 
Northern Beaches. 

Regards
Monique
0413-057-833

Sent from my iPhone
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